## Lucas Campos, M.D., Ph.D.

521 Cypress Street, Apartment 25 Fort Bragg CA 95437 lucascamposmdphd@gmail.com (734) 635-8126

## Via Email and U.S. Certified Mail

May 18, 2018

Steve Lund, Chair Board of Directors, Mendocino Coast District Hospital 700 River Drive Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Re: Resignation from Board

Dear Mr. Lund:

It is with a heavy heart that I write this letter to inform you of my decision to resign as a member of the Mendocino Coast District Hospital Board of Directors effective immediately.

I took my election to the Board by the people of Mendocino County very seriously, and I would have liked to continue serve them to the very best of my ability for my full four-year term. However, Life interfered. I have found that the demands of my new pain practice and the weekly commute from Fort Bragg to Chico required make it impossible for me to meet the demands of my Board position to the highest caliber as I would wish.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to you, Mr. Lund, Mr. Edwards, and the entire Board. It has been my great honor and privilege to serve alongside you. I am particularly honored to have served as Chair of the Board's Finance Committee, and I am grateful for the extensive assistance each of you offered in that regard.

I am very proud of all that we have accomplished in the past two years, and I have no doubt the Board will continue these kinds of successes in the future.

In closing, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you all. I am honored to have worked with you on this Board, and I wish you every success in the future, both individually and collectively.

Sincerely,

Lucas Campos, M.D., Ph.D

Cc: Bob Edward, CEO